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Head Teacher:-    Mrs L Sixsmith  

St. Anne’s C.E. Primary School 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Parental Consultations 
 

The time has come for the first of our Parent Evenings, which this 
term will take place week commencing 6th November.  These 
consultations will give you the opportunity to discuss how your child 
has progressed in his/her class. 
 
Whilst pupils are welcome to attend with parents to share their 
books, you do have the option to have your child supervised in 
Reception classroom by one of our teaching assistants, while 
watching a DVD and having a drink. This will allow you time for a 
private interview with the class teacher, should you so wish. 
 
 
You are invited to come to school on  
 
 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

at ______________p.m. 
 
 

If you cannot possibly attend at this time, please contact your child’s 
class teacher, who will be happy to arrange an alternative. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs L Sixsmith 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 

 

Warwick Road 
Bishop Auckland 
DL14  6LS 
19 December, 2017 
 
Tel: +44-(0)1388-60-33-59 
Fax: +44-(0)1388-60-64-20 
Email: stannes.@durhamlearning.net 

Minds to Learn, Hearts to care 

                            

http://www.keepbritaintidy.org/ecoschools/

